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A meeting about the Artistic Production of the Students of the Faculty of Physical Education in Benha
 
[image: ] Prof. Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president was given a gift from the students of the faculty of physical education in Benha in appreciation for the university president who supports them during the inauguration of the exhibition which includes several creative artistic works. This event was in the frame of the university president’s meeting with prof. Dr. Sayida Muhammad Sakr, the lecturer of the art department at the faculty of physical education. It is important to say that prof. Dr. Ramadan Muhammad, the faculty dean asserts that the university president inaugurates the exhibition last week in the presence of several faculty’s professor.
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